The Huron County Board of Commissioners will be accepting sealed bids for snow removal of County-owned parking lots.

Bids must be submitted in a sealed envelope marked "Snow Removal Bid" and delivered to the Huron County Board of Commissioners Office, Room 305 of the Huron County Building no later than 4:00 p.m. on Wednesday, October 22, 2025.

Specifications for snow removal may be obtained from the Board of Commissioners Office in the Huron County Courthouse or by emailing <a href="mailto:boc@co.huron.mi.us">boc@co.huron.mi.us</a>.

Bids will be opened at the regular meeting of the Board of Commissioners held in Room 305 of the Huron County Building on October 28, 2025, commencing at 9:00 a.m.

The Board of Commissioners reserves the right to accept or reject any or all bids.